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 2nd July 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Class Teachers for September 2025  

 

As we prepare for the upcoming academic year, we would like to inform you about the class 

teachers for September 2025.   

 

We are pleased to share that, from September, we will be reverting to single year groups 

classes across Key Stage 2.   

 

Today, all children had the opportunity to spend time with their new class teachers.  It was 

wonderful to see their enthusiasm and excitement at meeting their new teacher.   

 

 

Class Teacher 

Nursery Miss Molloy 

Reception Miss Regan 

Year 1 Mrs Flynn 

Year 2 Miss Osborne 

Year 3 Miss Melia & Miss Williams 

Year 4 Miss Summers 

Year 5 Miss Brownsword 

Year 6 Mrs Whittaker 

 

Mrs Makin will be on secondment next year and will return to us in September 2026. 

 

We are confident that the year ahead will be a positive and productive one for all our children 

and we look forward to working in partnership with you to support your child’s learning and 

development. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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